
February Meeting Agenda 
3/11/15 @ 7:00 PM 

 

Executive Committee:  
Andrea Bastedo    President 

Steve Pierce  Vice President 

Sue Hardy  Treasurer 

Paula Shephard Secretary  

Beth Edinger  Public Relations 

Jessica Walker  Fundraising 

Mrs. Cox  Principal 

Mrs. Scully-Smith Teacher Representative 

Mrs. Fowler-Conner Teacher Representative  

 

Mission Statement: The purpose of this organization is to promote co-operation between 

parents and teachers for the goal of students and to provide enrichment activities and 

programs for the benefit of the students of Tully Elementary School. 

Introduction: Around the table 

 

Secretary’s Report: - posted to site 

 

Treasurer’s Report: - Checking Account balance as of    

 

Public Relations:          
 

Old Business: 

 

Fundraising 

• Cookbooks are ready to submit. Will be in before Mothers day. 

 

New Business: 

• Book Fair – to be held May 14
th
 with open house. Volunteers are needed. 

• Book Store – will be looked at during a future meeting 

• Teacher Appreciation Day is coming up in May and we will do another 

in June 

• Anyone interested in running for a PTO office; elections will be done at 

the June 10
th
 meeting. 

• Budget for 2015-2016  will be done and finalized in May/June 

 

 

APRILS PTO MEETING CANCELED DUE TO SCHOOL VACATION. 

 

 

 

THE NEXT PTO MEETING WILL BE May 13th @ 7PM  


